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Request

Raimondas Juskys, a corresponding author of the manuscript titled ,,Plexiform Neurofibroma
of the Cauda Equina: Case Report with Follow-up of 10 years®, is a native speaker of the
English language. Our paper was vigorously assessed in terms of grammar, spelling,
punctuation, and writing style by a person who‘s mother tongue is English.

We do believe that the linguistic quality of the manuscript meets the standard for the
academic publishing expected by the World Journal of Clinical Cases editorial board. In our
opinion, the use of third party language-editing service would add only a marginal
improvement to the readability of our work as the paper was attentively polished by a
native speaker of the English language (R. Juskys) present in our research team.

We do indeed feel confident regarding the semantic characteristics of our submission.
Anyway, if the linguistic quality of our manuscript is deemed insulfficient for the publication
in the World Journal of Clinical Cases, we would be open to explore the opportunities to
address any issue that arises. Of note, we would like to hear the final decision regarding the
suitability of our case report for the publication in World Journal of Clinical Cases before we
potentially seek for a paid third party language-editing service.

Respectfully and with best regards,
Raimondas Juskys on behalf of authors team
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